
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
Planning and Zoning will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, January 8, 2019 at 3:00 PM and the 
Mayor and the City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, January 15, 2019 at 6:00 PM 

in the Grove Community Center – Room #5, 104 West Third Street, Grove, Oklahoma  74344 for 
consideration of a request for a Special Use Permit allowing the property owners of 103 E. 1st 
Street, Grove Oklahoma to use the property as a Commercial Day Care.   
 
The property is legally described as follows: The E/2 of Lots 53, 54 and 55, Block 1, in 
COMMERCIAL ANNEX to the Town of Grove, Delaware County, Oklahoma, a subdivision, 
according to the recorded Plat thereof. 
 
Application made by: Courtney Hyer 
 
Current Zoning of Property:   The property is currently zoned R-1 Single Family Residential 
 
Posted at City Hall and on the city’s website 12/10/18 at 10 a.m. by Debbie Bottoroff, Assistant 
City Manager 
 
 
 

 
 


